
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Stall Holder Info – Saturday 23 November 2024 

Blyth Market Place 

Thank you for your interest in the event. 

Please complete the application form and attach all documents required. 

Pitches are £30 per stall, this includes the Marquee-style stall. You do not need to bring 
Gazebos to this event. 

Traders will need to be in place by 9 am, no vehicles can be left next to stalls. These need to be 
moved to a public car park once unloaded. 

Traders will be able to access the stalls with their vehicles after 5.15 pm once the public has 
dispersed. 

 

Any questions regarding this please email events@blythtowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

Thanks  

 

Julie Summers 

Events Co-ordinator 

Blyth Town Council  


